
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
August 4, 2005 

 
 
To the Honorable, the Common Council 

 
Subject:  Resolution to remove a No Vehicular Access Restriction from portions  

    of North 99th Street (east side) between West Lolita Avenue and a point south 
    of West Port Avenue, in the 9th Aldermanic District. 
 

Dear Council Members: 
 

Parcels of land on the east side of North 99th Street between West Lolita Avenue and a 
point 120 feet more or less south of West Port Avenue are restricted with No Vehicular 
Access onto North 99th Street.  A new subdivision is proposed to be developed generally 

south of West Bradley Road, east of North Granville Road and North 99th Street.  The 
layout of the lots in the proposed subdivision will require driveway access to North 99 th 

Street. 
 
This resolution will remove the No Vehicular Access Restriction and provide the 

proposed lots with legal access onto North 99th Street. 
 

Therefore, we recommend the adoption of this resolution.  
 
Very truly yours, 

 
 

 
Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 
City Engineer 

 
 

 
Jeffrey J. Mantes 
Commissioner of Public Works 

 
MGL:lja 
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